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Welcome back after Christmas.  We hope you have had a happy and restful Christmas after our tiring and very long autumn term.  This half term is more manageable, being five weeks long.  Our topic will be loosely based on Journeys.  We will be covering different ways we travel and going on journeys through stories – our first being up the beanstalk.  
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On Friday afternoons we will continue our show and tell sessions.  There are many benefits to these sessions including learning to speak and listen, how to be an audience and introduce themselves and learning how to ask inquiry based questions.   However from this term onwards, please could we ask that children only bring in an item related to our topic; journeys.   Thank you. 

	Phonics
The children are progressing well in their phonics and we would like to thank you for your continued support in listening to them read and practising sounds, tricky words and high frequency words.  We will continue through the Letters and Sounds Programme – starting Phase 4 this week.  This is a practise and consolidation phase.  At the end of last term a phonics assessment was carried out with each child and gaps in knowledge identified.  We will be concentrating on these gaps over the next half term.  Attached is a letter individual to your child which highlights areas which require further work.  We would appreciate your support with this at home and may be sending home individual tasks / games / activities in the next few weeks.  As usual please speak to me or Mrs Thurstans should you have any questions about this.
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The children will now be having PE lessons twice a week on a Monday afternoon and on a Friday morning.  This means that they will need PE kit in school all week.  

	Finally, a quick thank you for all the lovely gifts and cards we received at Christmas.  As usual, I am always available before or after school (most days) if you have any questions or would like to talk to me about anything.

Best wishes - Mrs Holdsworth 


